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Appeal of Suzann Murray to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 215-217 DORA COURT WEST.

One of the duplex bedroom windows is 1" short of meeting code.  Requesting a variance on that one bedroom.

November 24, 2010

No hearing necessary.  Recommend Council grant variance on egress window dimensions.
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